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Dear Dr, %Wecht,

Here is 8 cony of the (Bi-family ugreement end the covaring letter that accom-
penied dt. All the marks were edded by me. I think you will see their veoint,

¥hile 1 know my meil has baen t2mpered with, deleyed snd not delivered end
agsune this un. uae it jusd the seme, reglzh ring shad I nowe reel ayrrehensions
ebout, I a:ve aever maie o study of "hat happens whnen =n envelop: 1s 2tsamsd.
Your lester arrivad almost unsealed, ©s you cen gee, which csn hsvoen nsturslly.
It decesn't very often. i ex2mibed the flap snd it spears that the sdbaslve

1s duli, vhich + understsnd iz & 2ign or stesminge 1 eacioese 1t on the cience
you hhws any interezt. 1 do nol.

Since writing you I may uzve iutérésted 4 magazine in the esutepsy meterisl I'11
know befors toco leng.

I heve only a partisl cony of he New York Times story, the "jump". I'm gebdting
the comnl-te one for ¢ different rzason. Their reproducticn of the sgresment

ig not nuite securate, If vou want e copy, ®hen + have the whole %iins I'11 be
~led to send it.

Yo reply trom either sehmer or isrsihall.

Sinsnrely,

Jarold Teictareg



CyriL H. WECHT, M. D, LL. B.
1417 FRICK BUILDING

PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA (3219

281-90890

FORENSIC PATHOLOGY
LEGAL MEDICINE January 22, 1968

Mr. Harold Weisberg

Coqg d'Or Press )
Route 7

Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Thank you for your letter of 19 January and the accompanying
materials. I believe that you have stated your case very well with
both Dr. Bahmer and Mr. Marshall. It will be interesting to see what
kind of reply, if any, they send you.

Incidentally, I would appreciate receiving a photocopy of the
January 6 New York Times article showing the agreement between the
Kennedy family and the G.S.A. and/or of the document itself. Thank
you for having made this offer.

With kind regards.

Sincerely,

o YA

Ccyril H./Wecht, M.D., LL.B.

CHW/jjs



